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CAREER GUIDANCE CELL

Date: 24.07.2015

	All the II/IV B.Tech students of ECE & EEE branches are informed that Career Guidance Cell in association with T.I.M.E., Vizag is planning to organize an awareness program on  ‘GATE’ examination.  All the interested students of the said branches are requested to avail this opportunity.  A lecture on important GATE subject is followed by the awareness program.
Date	: 30.07.2015
Time	: 11.00 AM onwards – ECE,
            02.40 PM onwards – EEE.
Venue	: Will be announced later. 
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